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On October 10, 2014, the Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and
Financing submitted MSB 14-06-25-A, Revision to the Medical Assistance Health
Program Services and Supports Rule Concerning Amount, Scope and Duration of
Ambulatory Surgery Centers, 10 CCR 2505-10, Section 8.570.3.D., to the Medical
Services Board for permanent adoption (TN 2014-00884). Review of this rule text
by staff at LexisNexis and the Secretary of State’s Office uncovered the technical

errors listed below:

e At §8.570.5.A., there are two subparagraphs numbered 3.

e At §8.570.5.A., there were two new subparagraphs for Board review
added in clean text and not indicated in track changes.

e At §8.570.5.9, the first paragraph under the heading is identified in
the rule text as an unnumbered paragraph but should be cited as

§ 8.570.9.A.

o At 8.570:4.D., the D. is incorrectly included in this citation.

The technical corrections being requested for these errors are to:

e Insert, at § 8.570.5.A., the two new subparagraphs that were not
identified in track changes on the rule document presented to the Medical
Services Board as new text and number them 6. And 7.;

e Correct the numbering at § 8.570.5.A. by eliminating the duplicate 3

—and-renumbering subparagraphs 4. And 5.

e Insert the section number at § 8.570.9.A. that was inadvertently
deleted and is currently identified as an unnumbered paragraph; and
e Remove the D. at § 8.570.4 so that it is consistent with the numbering

scheme.
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This correction is technical and non-substantive in nature and is submitted to
you for publishing in the CCR pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-4-103 of the State
Administrative Procedure Act.

Please contact me at (720) 508-6145 if you require further information.
Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
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Email: jennifer.weaver@state.co.us

cc:  Judith Carey



